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Where do we go from here?

With the ending of the Massachusetts State of Emergency order on June 15, 2021 municipalities are looking 
for guidance complying with DLS updated standards.

On June 23rd, Michael Flanagan, Director, Department of Labor Standards, will join us to offer some clarity 
in these areas and to discuss what safety initiatives Massachusetts municipalities should also be focusing on 
as they move to full on-site operation.

Presenter

Michael Flanagan, Director, Massachusetts Department of Labor Standards

Michael Flanagan has a twenty-year career in workplace safety and health. He is 
the Director of the Massachusetts Department of Labor Standards where he 
oversees multiple major and minor programs, such as Consultation for the Private 
Sector, Workplace Safety and Health for the Public Sector, Lead and Asbestos 
Safety, Prevailing Wage, and the Mine Safety Training Program. Prior to coming 
to DLS, Michael conducted safety and health research at Harvard School of 
Public Health and was the Director of Safety and Security for Norwood
Hospital. Michael has a BSBA from the University of Denver and an MPA from 
Suffolk University.

Attendance at this training is eligible for .25% credit under the FY22 MIIA  Rewards, Workers Compensation Category.




